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Claflin No Stopping extension

Jerry Barberio <jbarberio@vomny.org>
Fri 12/17/2021 1:07 PM
To: Daniel Sarnoff <dsarnoff@vomny.org>

Cc: danzstp@gmail.com <danzstp@gmail.com>

mj 1 attachments (2 MB)
Claflin No Stopping Sign Relocation.PNG;

Dan on the lower park of Claflin near Rushmore, the south side of the street has a no stopping sign in
front of the first house facing Claflin.

Due to repeated and significant front lawn damage caused by local and out of town users of HIP cars
parking on that strip, we need to move that back to the property line of the second and third house. See
photo.

As | explained to Mrs. Shapiro, this will require a change in our code which needs to go before the BOT. Please
start working on this next week or the week after for intro on the January 10, 2022 meeting.

Thx

Jerry Barberio

Village Manager

Village of Mamaroneck
123 Mamaroneck Avenue
Mamaroneck, NY 10543
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